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26th September 2016 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

Parent support group – Change of date 

I am writing to inform you that the parent support group meeting due to be held on Tuesday 4th 
October has now been rescheduled. 

This meeting will now be held on Wednesday 23rd November from 9.30am-11am at Five Acre Wood 
School. This session will be led by our Speech and Language Therapists, Dennis Mlambo and Rosie 
Payne and will be about ‘communication’. 

In order to make this session as beneficial as possible, we would like you to send in suggestions of 
what you would like covered in this session. Dennis and Rosie will then do their best to cover these 
areas and give advice where needed.   

If you would like to attend this session, please inform us at least one week in advance of the session. 
If there are less than 5 attendees for a session then unfortunately it will not go ahead. Please 
confirm your attendance (and anything that you would like covered in the session) by emailing 
office@five-acre.kent.sch.uk or phoning us on 01622 743925. 

Refreshments will be available at the meeting – we hope to see you there! 

Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Peggy Murphy 
Principal  
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